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February 15, 2022 

TO: Residents and Family Members 
FROM: Loriman Looke, Executive Director and Administrator 
RE: COVID-19 Update 

I am happy to be able to write to you today with good news on the COVID front. 

In view of Quarry Hill’s most recent COVID test results indicating zero infections, the Maine CDC has 
given us clearance to resume the group activities at the Anderson Inn that residents were enjoying last fall, 
before the arrival of the Omicron variant. Watch for posted flyers and other communications in the coming 
days that will let you know specifically which activities are resuming. 

It’s important to note that the CDC still identifies our county as an area of “high-transmission.” This means 
that any activities we offer must require all participants to remain socially distanced and masked for the 
duration of the activity (thus, there can be no eating or drinking involved). 

Those of you who enjoy the services of the Anderson Inn Beauty Salon (or would like to) will also be pleased 
to know that the Salon has officially reopened. You’re welcome to call the Salon at ext, 6201 (301-6201) to 
book an appointment. 

Lastly, while these are all positive developments, please bear in mind that they are subject to change as we 
continue to respond to CDC, CMS and Maine DHHS guidance. We promise to keep you posted, as far in 
advance as possible, with regard to any further necessary adjustments. 


